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Holliston Board of Assessors 
August 14, 2018 

8:05 am Selectmen’s Meeting Room #105 
 
The meeting of the Board of Assessors was called to order at 8:00. Present were Peter Barbieri, Chair; Mary Greendale, Vice Chair; 
Lesley Kennally, Clerk; Kelly Schorr, Assistant Assessor.  Absent: Kathryn Peirce, Principal Assessor 
 
The Board acted upon the following: 

Signed Motor Vehicle Excise Tax Abatement Report for Collector FY 2016 #16 in the amount of $1853.01 
Signed Motor Vehicle Excise Tax Abatement Report for Collector FY 2018 #11 in the amount of $742.33 
 

The Board reviewed a letter to Richard D’Ortenzio. The Board made a few changes.  
VOTE: Moved to send the letter as amended, Ms. Greendale, Second Ms. Kennally 

 Approved 3-0 
The Board received notice of filing to ATB by Griffin Electric. Ms. Peirce visited 116 Hopping Brook. The Board will discuss this next 
week.  
The Board signed two applications for abatement of RE Property Tax 8.A-3-15, 84 Elm Street. 
The Board discussed settlement proposals for 201 Summer St.  The values are $4.9M for FY 2019 and $5M for FY 2018. The 2017 
appeal will be withdrawn 
 
The Board voted to approve the following minutes: 
August 7, 2018  
VOTE: 3-0.  In favor  
 
The Board signed Payroll for the week ending 8/10/18 in the amount of $3449.34 
The Board signed Payroll for the week ending 8/17/18 in the amount of $3449.34 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:25. 
VOTE: 3-0 in favor. 

 
Respectfully submitted,  
Mary Greendale, Vice Chair. 
 


